Everyone Allied Against Homophobia
Attn: Lea Robinson

Columbia University

552 West 114th Street, MC 5755

New York, NY 10025
February 25, 2009

Dear Faculty Advisor,


Enclosed please find an invitation to the student leaders of your school’s gay-straight alliance (or similar group that addresses homophobia) to attend the Student Anti-Homophobia Leadership Summit (SAHLS), hosted by Everyone Allied Against Homophobia, Columbia University’s gay-straight alliance and anti-homophobia taskforce, on March 29-30, 2008. 

SAHLS is a great opportunity for students from high schools in New York, Connecticut, and New Jersey to come together to address homophobia and activism.  Students will discuss issues such as queer identity, heterosexism, transgender-phobia,  and the relevance of homophobia to the heterosexual community.  They will also have the opportunity to skill-build in the areas of creative advertising, fundraising, recruiting, negotiating with faculty and administration, and event organizing.  We also hope that they will use SAHLS as an opportunity to build a network of high school and college anti-homophobia activists in the tri-state area.  More information, as well as the application, can be found at our website:  http://www.columbia.edu/cu/eaah.


Please forward this information to your students. 


Feel free to contact us with any questions at columbia.sahls@gmail.com.  Thank you for your attention.







         Sincerely,

                                                         SAHLS Co-Coordinators

                                                         Everyone Allied Against Homophobia





         Columbia University
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